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21/12/2021  17:42:052021/5353/P OBJ Tom Symes for 

Belsize Society

Air conditioning/comfort cooling of this kind should not be included in residential buildings because it conflicts 

with the London Plan Policy S14 and Policy CC2 of the Camden Local Plan, specifically Paras 8.42 and 8.43.

The building was rebuilt following the fire, presumably meeting modern insulation standards, and it is most 

unlikely that there are any special circumstances that would have meant that consent would have been given 

for it had it been applied for. 

The application should be refused and the equipment removed.
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